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 To whom it may concern: 

 

This letter is for current patient’s of The Women's Group of Northwestern. The Women’s Group 
of Northwestern supports the recommendations of the CDC, the American College of Obstetrics 
and Gynecology, AMA and the Society of Maternal Fetal Medicine regarding the vaccination of 
pregnant and breast-feeding women: 

That covid vaccines should be available and administered to pregnant and breast-feeding 
women who choose to be vaccinated.  

Additionally, while pregnant individuals are encouraged to discuss vaccination considerations 
with their clinical care team when feasible, documentation of such a discussion should not be 
required prior to receiving a COVID-19 vaccine. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Physicians of The Women’s Group of Northwestern  

 

 

 


